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More 9/11 Ads Coming to Ottawa Buses; 

Ads Urge Residents to Watch Video of WTC Building 7 Collapse  
 

December 12, 2013 
 
Ottawa, Ontario – Just two months after the controversial ad campaign that led to a 
review of OC Transpo ad policies, Architects & Engineers for 9/11 Truth is back in 
Ottawa with a second wave of “ReThink911” ads. From December 12 to January 9, the 
ads will be splashed across the backsides of 40 OC Transpo buses carrying a new 
message for Ottawa residents: “Have you see the video of World Trade Center 7’s 
collapse? 51% of Canadians who see it suspect it was a controlled demolition. 2,000 
experts cite clear evidence for controlled demolition.” 
 
According to Pattison Outdoor, which manages advertising for OC Transpo, roughly 7 
out of 10 Ottawa residents will see the ads an average of 12 times each during the 
month-long campaign. The same ads will be seen inside 800 buses and subway cars in 
Toronto throughout the month of January, reaching roughly 40% of Toronto residents. 
 
The new wave of ads references the results of a poll commissioned by ReThink911 in 
September that found 51% of Canadians who are shown video of Building 7’s collapse 
suspect it was a controlled demolition, compared to just 18% who suspect it was caused 
by fires. When asked who they are more inclined to believe—the U.S. government, 
which says fires brought down Building 7, or the critics who contend it was controlled 
demolition—49% side with the critics, while only 20% are inclined to believe the 
government. 44% support opening a new investigation, with 14% opposed. 
 
“The poll shows quite clearly what we already knew. Most people who see Building 7’s 
collapse have trouble believing that fires brought it down,” said Richard Gage, a member 
of the American Institute of Architects and founder of Architects & Engineers for 9/11 
Truth. “It simply doesn’t look like a natural building collapse, and that’s because all the 
columns have been removed at once to allow it to come down symmetrically in free-fall. 
The evidence of controlled demolition is overwhelming.” 
 
As part of the month-long campaign, ReThink911 is encouraging supporters to contact 
Ottawa MP and NDP Foreign Affairs Critic Paul Dewar to request that he submit a 
petition to Parliament signed by 1,400 Canadians calling for a review of omissions and 
inconsistencies in the 9/11 Commission Report. Citizen petitions require only 25 
signatures to be submitted to Parliament, and MPs may submit such petitions without 
endorsing them. However, Mr. Dewar has thus far declined to submit the petition on 
behalf of his constituents, saying he does not agree with it. The local group leading the 
petition effort, 9/11 Justice Canada, is aiming to have 50,000 emails sent to Mr. Dewar’s 
office by the end of 2014, or until he agrees to deliver the petition to Parliament. 
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